

ACT Mental Health Advisory Council

Public Communique - Meeting of 6 February 2020

The ACT Mental Health Advisory Council (the Council) convened on Thursday 6 February 2020. The meeting was chaired by Ms Judy Bentley. The topic of discussion at the meeting was the Mental Health Advisory Council Work Plan 2020-2021 (the Work Plan).

Mental Health Advisory Council Work Plan 2020-2021

The Council discussed and agreed on the Work Plan and the topics to be considered throughout this year. Topics will be ratified and agreed on at a future meeting.

The Council agreed that they are keen to continue to provide advice and recommendations to the Minister for Mental Health and the Coordinator-General for Mental Health following each meeting regarding emerging or urgent mental health issues.

Accessibility

If you have difficulty reading a standard printed document and would like an alternative format, please phone 13 22 81.



If English is not your first language and you need the Translating and Interpreting Service (TIS), please call 13 1450.

For further accessibility information, visit: www.health.act.gov.au/accessibility

www.health.act.gov.au | Phone: 132281

© Australian Capital Territory, Canberra